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December 2018 Issue of The Script 

The December 2018 issue of The Script, the Board of Pharmacy’s newsletter, is now available 
online. 

The current issue includes articles about: 

• The board’s executive officer, Virginia Herold, who is retiring 
• The inventory reconciliation regulation, including answers to frequently asked questions 

and a summary explanation of each subsection of the regulation. 
• Naloxone, including news about the board’s free online training webinar and a new law 

requiring prescribers to offer patients a prescription for naloxone along with an opioid 
prescription. 

• A state law – SB 393 (Chapter 946, Statues of 1999) – that enables Medicare patients to 
obtain some prescription medications at Medi-Cal rates. 

• A pharmacist’s personal experience with the Pharmacist Recovery Program 
• How to become a Board of Pharmacy inspector. 
• New and reappointed board members. 
• Furnishing travel medications under a protocol with an individual physician. 
• Disciplinary cases. 

Current issue and previous issues of the newsletter can be read online or downloaded and 
printed from The Script archives. 

https://www.pharmacy.ca.gov/publications/18_dec_script.pdf
https://www.pharmacy.ca.gov/publications/script.shtml

